President: Doug Tucker Sec/Treas: Alice Curtis Grand Director: Lon Curtis (702) 267-2066

## INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION



CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER NO. SEVENTY-TWO
P.O. Box 2242 Minden, No.
89423

JANUARY DINNER/MEETING
INN COGNITO
Jan. 26th (Tues.)

If we haven't said before, HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!!! Our dinner/meeting, this month, will be a return to the INN COGNITO, where we enjoyed a fabulous Babyback rib dinner. This time, in addition to the rib dinner, if you wish, you may order a Shrimp Creole dinner. As before, we must give a guarantee, and stick to it. The INN COGNITO is opening on the day it's usually closed, especially for Footprint Chapter #72, so let's cooperate, with an accurate "head count". We heard nothing but raves about our last dinner there. PLEASE phone us, and let us know if you plan to be there, what your choice of dinner is, and if you plan to bring a guest(s). It will save us a bunch of phone calls. Phone 267-2066. We need this information before Jan. 22nd.

Don't forget our monthly POT -O- GOLD. Please mark your P-O-& donation, so that we can acknowledge same.

We would also appreciate your ideas for various charities, which might be considered, for the coming year. Also, let's talk about one or two "fund raising" ideas.

We want to thank all of you for your generous donations of Christmas gifts and food donations, for those in need, in our County. We received a nice letter of appreciation, from those concerned. We can feel justly proud of our accomplishments, for the past year.

At our next meeting, we will discuss our upcoming nominations of Officers, for next year.

We wish Chuck and Marie Harris a good voyage, on their cruise to be Carribian. They'll be back before our February meeting. Look at the great snow they're missing.

Incidentally, in the event that weather conditions are such that we must postpone our dinner/meeting, we will endeavor to phone and advise you.

BIRTHDAY GREETINGS ARE IN ORDER FOR MIKE DELCZEG (4TH), RICHARD HILL (13TH), EVVA WIRE (18TH), AND EUGENE SCHMID (25). If we missed anyone, please excuse us.

Our fiscal year is half over, and we would like to show a marked increase in membership, so let's strive to bring in some new members, who will be <u>active</u> in our functions. It's easy to get a new member. All you have to do is ask them.

Well, it's time to get this Newsletter printed and in the mail, so take care, and we'll see you at the INN COGNITO.....

P.S. DINNER\$ 16.00 SAME AS LAST TIME

THE THE THE THE